

Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed. D. Superintendent

December 3, 2020

Dear MCSSSD family:

Mercer County Special Services School District has been closely monitoring the COVID status in Mercer County. As the outbreak continues to accelerate, administration feels it is in the best interest of the health and safety of our school community for the District to remain closed and continue "all remote" instruction through Tuesday, January 19, 2021.

During the closure, meals will continue to be distributed to families on Wednesdays at Mercer High School from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM; five (5) breakfasts and five (5) lunches will be provided. On Wednesday, December 23rd, ten (10) breakfasts and ten (10) lunches will be distributed to cover the holiday district closure, therefore, NO meals will be distributed on Wednesday, December 30th. Parents picking up meals may pick up meals for the MCSSSD student AND other children in the household that are age 18 and under. Questions regarding meals can be addressed by sending an email to meals@mcsssd.us.

Thank you for your continued support and patience. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your building principal.

Sincerely.

Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed.D.

Superintendent